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St. Mary’s School – Swan Hill Supervision of Students 

Information for Parents  

Supervision is provided between 8.30 am and 3.30 pm for all students and for bus travellers.  

Supervision is also provided by our staff at Swan Hill Secondary College until all buses have departed. 

Children are under the care of class teachers during actual school hours . Staff supervision is 

provided  from 8:30-8:55 in the school yard, on the bus crossing each morning from  8:20am, at  

recesses and lunch on a roster system. 

Students are supervised by a staff member when attending any indoor lunchtime activity ie yoga. 

Please ensure that your children do not arrive at school before 8.30am and that they are picked up 

after school at 3.25 pm. 

Information regarding student supervision can be found in the Parent Handbook and any changes to 

supervision arrangements will be advised via the school newsletter. 

This information is communicated to parents at the beginning of the year, reminders are placed  in 

theschool newsletter at regular intervals and  can be found in the Parent Handbook. 

 


